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Enrollment:         Re-enrolled 

 Current Enrollment YTD Drop-Out MISC YTD Stats 

Kinder 1 0  

1
st
 3 0  

2
nd

 0 0  

3
rd

 5 1  

4
th

 1 2  

5
th

 6 0  

6
th

 3 2  

7
th

 7 0  

8
th

                10 1   

9
th

 5 3  

10
th

                17 2  

11
th

 11 4  

12
th

 21 4 1 –  Kyle Bowers 
 

Total Current Enrollment at Sheridan AllPrep Academy:  90 

   

Sheridan AllPrep Academy experienced a few student changes over the break, but we are still 

maintaining consistent enrollment.   
 

Students have enjoyed several field trips this year.  Most recently they went to the zoo where 

they completed a scavenger hunt on various animal species.  On the way back, leadership 

members started planning their first school dance to be held in conjunction with our Open House 

on the 28
th

 of January.  On January 12
th

 the students went to OMSI and dissected squid (see 

picture below). 

 
 

We would like to extend an invitation to attend our Open House, where we will be celebrating 

the half year mark and student successes.  We will also take time to address any questions, 

concerns, or hear great suggestions parents and students may have. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

  

 

 

 

Lori Bogen, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy   


